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HELLO FROM
KINGSTON LIBRARIES

Hi there!  We wanted to let you know

that we're still here for you even

though our buildings are currently

closed. 

 

There are lots of ways you can still

access library resources and get

involved in new activities and events

online.

If you have a library card you can download

ebooks and audio books here or download

the My Library app to access thousands of

free ebooks, audiobooks and magazines.

Search information for homework reliably &

safely by using Britannica Online.  It's free

with your library card. Find Britannica Kids

here. 

Or see our full range of online resources here,

including Britannica Student and Adult.

 

 

DOWNLOAD EBOOKS, 
 AUDIOBOOKS & MAGAZINES

RESEARCH SAFELY WITH
BRITANNICA ONLINE

https://www.kingston.gov.uk/info/200211/online_library/311/borrow_e-books_and_e-audio_books
https://library.eb.co.uk/storelibrarycard?id=kingstonlibs&target=/levels/junior
https://www.kingston.gov.uk/info/200211/online_library/312/online_reference_room/2


DISCOVER MORE
ONLINE LEARNING

For KS1 and Early Years we're filming a live

Rhyme Time every Wednesday at 11am and a

Storytime every Friday at 11am.  Watch them

on the @Kingstonlibrariesheritage Facebook

page or catch up on our new Youtube channel

here.

 

If you haven't discovered Authorfy yet then

do take a look at their website.

www.authorfy.com Listen to children's

authors talking about their books and

download activity sheets to run your own

bookclub.  It's a perfect way to choose your

next book or create a fun English lesson

We have a full programme of weekly events

on our Facebook page as well as updates on

all the best book news and learning

opportunities for all ages.  You can also

follow us on Twitter @kinglibheritage and

Kingstonlibraries Instagram.

START A BOOK CLUB
WITH AUTHORFY

JOIN IN WITH RHYME TIME
AND STORYTIME

If you have any questions or suggestions about ways in which the library could help you with home

learning please email them to kate.priestley@kingston.gov.uk 

we'll do our best to answer them for you.

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCpPesJVIPwBDCo2JN91IdYw

